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Dear Prof. Glotin,
my previous email with the pdf of the letter of support has been rejected by 
your mailing system. Therefore I include here the text of the letter
Best regard
Mauro Taiuti

I'm writing this letter in strong support of Nicolo’ Falzoi application.

 

I am Professor in Nuclear Physics since beginning 2010. I have been an Associate 
Professor in Nuclear Physics at the University of Genova from 1999 till 2009. I 
was nominated for a Full Professor position in the Italian University in 2006. I 
was an Adjoint Associate Faculty Member of the Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute 
(RPI) in Troy, NY from 1998 to 2003. Prior to my faculty position I worked as 
researcher of the Istituto Nazionale di Fisica Nucleare.

 

I graduated in Physics in 1981 from the University of Genova and received the 
PhD in Physics in 1988. My research activity is mainly devoted to the study of 
the properties of nucleons and nuclei and of the cosmic rays, particularly 
neutrinos. I have been involved with projects in several international 
laboratories: Grenoble (F), INFN-Catania, INFN-Frascati, INFN-Legnaro, Jefferson 
Lab (USA), Mainz (D), and built several detectors and equipments such as a 
molecular beam to be used as internal target in storage ring, several 
electromagnetic shower calorimeters, submarine photo-sensors for high energy 
neutrino detection, high sensitivity neutron detectors. My research activity is 
documented by more than 200 publications in leading internationally peer 
reviewed journals such a Physics Review Letters, Physical Review and Nuclear 
Instruments and Methods. In addition I have given more than 25 plenary and 
invited lectures at national and international conferences and I have organized 
several international workshops. I have been a spokesperson of the INFN-AIACE 
collaboration. I am presently the coordinator of the European project LIFE09 
NAT/IT/190 ARION Systems for Coastal Dolphin Conservation in the Ligurian Sea. A 
detailed list of my activities can be found in 
http://www.ge.infn.it/~taiuti/main.htm.

 

I have been the supervisor of Falzoi’s thesis. Nicolo’ Falzoi developed 
dedicated algorithms to identify the sperm-whale clicks in the recording from a 
4-hydrophon detection system and to reconstruct the position of the sperm-whale 
from the cross-correlation of the acoustic tracks. Nicolo’ Falzoi showed great 
interest in the topic and great capability both in software development as well 
in experimental activity: he realized a 4-microphones prototype in order to 
reproduce in air the sperm-whale acoustic emission and therefore to test in 
laboratory the effectiveness of the developed algorithms.

 

Nicolo’ Falzoi is a well motivated physicist in the field of the marine 
acoustic. I strongly support his application.


